An Invitation to 

The Color of Justice Program 2005

The National Association of Women Judges, The State of Alaska Court System, and The Alaska Native Justice Center in partnership with the Seattle University School of Law, University of Washington School of Law, Gonzaga School of Law, and University of Alaska Anchorage are pleased to announce the Color of Justice 2005, Friday, April 29, 8:00 – 4:30, Alaska Supreme Court, Anchorage.

This one day national event seeks to encourage high school minorities to consider a career in the law and judiciary. In Alaska the program was adopted by Judge Beverly Cutler and Judge Stephanie Joannides and first presented in 2003 with the goal of making legal careers attractive to Native Alaskan youths, and increasing the presence and full participation of Native Alaskan’s in the state’s legal process.  Each year since, over 65 students from Rural Alaska have participated in this energetic event held in the Alaska Supreme Court, and have taken in the presentations, mock trials, and lectures done by local and national judges and lawyers.  This year students can once again expect to participate, debate and observe the legal process in action in various courtrooms of the Alaska Court System campus. We encourage all minority high school students who are in the midst of planning their careers, to attend this fun program.  Registration is free.  Continental breakfast, lunch and snacks will be served.  

A limited number of $300 travel scholarships are available. To be considered for a scholarship, a student must attach to his/her enrollment form a short essay on “Why I am Interested in the Field of Law”.  Because these scholarships are limited, Native Alaskan students are also encouraged to explore other funding sources as well, such as their regional or local corporation and non-profit association’s education departments, and the ANCSA Education Consortium List that helps shareholders and members locate funding assistance. 
DEADLINES:

If applying for travel scholarship:   Completed, signed enrollment form and essay must be received by us by no later than 5:00 p.m., Friday, April 8. 

If not applying for travel scholarship: Completed, signed enrollment forms are due by no later than Wednesday, April  27!  
If you have any questions, or for additional information, please feel free to contact ...

